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I am pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled Efficacy and Safety of Oral Ketamine versus Diclofenac
to Alleviate Mild to Moderate Depression in Chronic Pain Patients: A Double-Blind, Randomized, Controlled
Trial has been accepted as an iPoster presentation at this year's Congress. iPosters will be available for viewing
online and viewing stations at the venue during 27-30 June 2016.

It is with pleasure that | extend an invitation to you for the forthcoming International Congress of the Royall
College of Psychiatrists, 27 - 30 June 2016. The meeting will be held in London with a programme to inspire
learning.

We are committed to ensuring that attendees leave with an improved understanding of psychiatry and mental
health and the interactions between mental health, neuroscience and the social and cultural context in which
people live.

It promises to deliver high quality sessions and training courses that include the best presenters and cover
the breadth and depth on current psychiatry.

The participation of overseas delegates is highly important given our College's rising international
membership and growing roles and influence across the world. Our recent congresses and conferences
have proved increasingly attractive to psychiatrists from around the globe and we are keen to continue to
develop our relationships with other like-minded psychiatric organisations during our events. We hope that
you will be able to attend. Please see the Congress web page for details of programme, registration fees
and further information.

www.rcpsych.ac.uk/conagress

Yours sincerely
LT

Congress Team

Tel: 020 3701 2618
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www.rcpsych.ac.uk/congress
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